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Proposal to Amend the Placement and Movement within the Salary Plan: 
Promotions 
The “Proposal to Amend the Placement and Movement within the Salary Plan: Promotions” was 
originally discussed in the February 25 meeting. The committee voted to return the proposal for 
revisions to be clearer on when the policy would be implemented. The revised policy draft was 
received by Dr. Jill Simpson on March 17, 2020. Dr. Simpson sent this draft out to the 
committee on March 17, following up with them on March 31. Not everyone has responded to 
the email yet; however, as of March 31 we have a quorum to approve the revised proposal. 
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